
Public Works and Utilities Commission  

We wish to make a submission re the current proposals re ride sharing services in 
Queensland. 

We own and operate Quicksilver Limousines in South East Queensland and through our 
Super fund we own two Whole of Queensland Limousine Licences for which we paid a 
total of $130,000. 

We respectfully request that there is an increase to the proposed ride booking 
annual fee.  

A Special Purpose Limousine Licence annual fee of $2480.80 has been set by transport 
and this should essentially be the same as the proposed annual ride booking licence 
whereas currently proposed the new licences are less than 10% of these licences. 
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